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Hungary-Serbia

IPA Cross-border Co-operation Programme

The project is co-financed by the
European Union

INVITATION

Dear Madam/Sir,

It is our distinct pleasure to invite you to attend the opening of

Exhibition of Art Nuoveau

organized on the project
“Jewels in turn of century- thematic rovings of the world of Art Nuoveau”,
which is being implemented within the Hungary-Serbia Cross-border Cooperation Programme

under ref. no.HUSRB/1203/212/121

Date: 21 February 2014 (Friday), at 12 am
Venue: Cultural Center in Senta (showroom)
Address: 24400 Senta, Main square 2,

Please, confirm your participation at: ler@subotica.rs, by 20 February at the latest.

We would appreciate your participation.

In Subotica, 10 February 2014

Jeno Magfal
Mayor\\
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This event has been produced with the financial assistance of the European Union. The content of the event is the sole
responsibility of City of Subotica and can under no circumtances be regarded as reflecting the position of the European
Union and/or the Managing Authority.



